
Suspect Counterfeit or High Risk Part Alert 

 

 

IHS & ERAI would like to inform you 

of reported substandard or 

suspected counterfeit part activity 

in the market concerning the part 

identified below: 

 

 

 

For detailed information such as the description of non-conformance, the 

date & lot codes affected and & other critical information on this suspected 

counterfeit or substandard part occurrence, please contact your IHS 

Account Representative to obtain access credentials to the ERAI website or 

for registered users click on the link below: 

 

ERAI,Inc. 

Identified Part  

Manufacturer: MICROCHIP TECHNOLOGY INC 

Part Number: PIC12F675-I/SN 

Report Date: Jul. 23, 2012 

  

http://www.erai.com/SearchHighRiskParts.aspx?searchtype=H%2f4QLRxKluk%3d&sid=z%2bBzVjiRric%3d&searchterm=AYoAUWqsDJhaJTtU%2fGM9iw%3d%3d&st=vkEpsbZuj8v6A34QwysTi5PCAgT1saZ1&tm=n3U2g0RnhhrNRtzyArblaSLAlMVhmiSu

